
Athena’s Prayer 

                                                         

The Cultural and Civic Association Public Art Committee is fundraising for a new bronze statue named 
Athena’s Prayer.  

The concept for this sculpture was originally conceived by artist James Muir (a well-known Sedona artist 
who created other pieces such as “Band of Brothers”, “Some Gave All”, and “Cornerstones of Freedom”) 
after a conversation with Arizona and Sedona resident Lieutenant Tiffany Kravec-Kelly (one of the first 
female combat soldiers who served two tours in Iraq). Tiffany’s wish was that James would consider 
creating a memorial recognizing the contribution of women who serve in the military. 

The artist has loaned us the sculpture which is currently on display in Fountain Hill’s Veterans Memorial 
Park. This gives the Committee six months to try to raise funds to purchase this amazing piece. Please 
help us with this endeavor. Anyone donating $500 or more will get their names on the plaque. The 
Committee will accept all donations, large or small.  The price of the work is $32k (original price $48k).  

 

Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ____________________________________ 

E-Mail Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Donation Amount: ________________ (Donors of $500 or more will have their names on the plaque) 

If we can’t raise the funds needed, the statue will revert back to the artist and all donations will be 
returned. 

Please send your donations, made payable to FHCCA, PO Box 18254, Fountain Hills AZ 85269.  Please 
write in the memo line of your check “Athena’s Prayer”.   You can also go on-line to the FHCCA 
website www.fhcultural-civic.org to pay by credit card.  For additional information, please contact 
Sandi Thompson at sandinorm@cox.net.  

FHCCA is a non-profit 501 (C) (3) organization so all donations are tax deductible.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact Sandi  
Thompson at sandinorm@cox.net.  Thank you for your support. 

 


